      The main purpose of KOK Social and Strategic Research Foundation

The main purpose of KOK Social and Strategic Research Foundation is scientific research cooperating with universities in Georgia, to deepen friendly relationship between Georgia and Turkey.
KOK Social and Strategic Foundation Georgia  Representative within the scales of Georgian Legislation is aiming:

1. To develop scientific research and provide with advice when needed.

2. To organize conferences, seminars and other arrangements interesting for both countries in  political, social and cultural issues, to carry out courses for assistance of scentific research. 
3. To assist academic work in the Universities of Georgia, to grant scholarships to proffessors and teachers, to the students of Bachelor and Master’s studies.

4.  To support the organizations which work on these purposes. 
KOK Social and Strategic Research Foundation has made an agreement on colleboration with Ivane Javakhishvili Tbilisi State University. Last year, based on a competition  the Foundation selected  14 Masters, Doctors and young teachers and granted them scholarships. The selected issues were about the following issues: religion, minorities integration, reforms, law. According to the needs of scholars the foundation opened free TOEFL courses, which lasted 6 months. 

Last year at  Hacetepe University in Ankara the Fund hosted the delegation from Ivane Javakhishvili State University, during several days  the members of the delegation had the opportunity to see the system of the University management, the budget and the management of the Library.
The Foundation also opened a Tbilisi State University and KOK Foundation Cooperation Centre in the First Building of the University, where free Courses of English and Turkish Languages  have been conducted. Free TOEFEL courses will be held for accademic staff of TSU also. The foundation is planning to open German Language Courses as well. KOK Foundation plan to open for sociologists and for others accordingly SBS and office program learning courses.

 From Last year the  Foundation began to establish relationship with Regional Universities and will continue up to present year. There had been a meeting between the Fund and the representatives of Akhaltsikhe University (in Akhaltsikhe), where a mutual cooperation had been foreseen. The Fund also plan to settle the same relations with other Regional Universities, this year we will open TOEFL preparation free courses at Akaltsikhe University as well, 
The Fund is planning to carry out two trainings in January for TSU academic staff (1) and administration (2). Within this project it cooperates with NGO EPPM, the training will be held consequently,and in the regions of Georgia as well.  Permanently KOK Foundation has a 14 scholars. 
